
New Medicare
Cards Are Coming!

•	 Medicare will mail new cards between April 2018 – April 
2019.

•	 To help prevent identity theft, new cards won’t include 
Social Security numbers. Instead, each person will get a 
new, unique Medicare number.

•	 Medicare will never call and ask for personal information 
before sending new cards, so don’t share your Medicare 
number or other personal information if someone calls 
and asks for it.

•	 Once you have received your new Medicare card, 
please bring it to the Patient Registration Department 
or Benefits Coordination on your next visit to Gila River 
Health Care.

As you help people with Medicare, here are some key 
messages to share about the new Medicare card:New Card! New Number!
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